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PUBLIC NOTICE 
DATE: 23.09.2020 

 

Subject: Correction Facility in the Particulars of Online Application Form for NEET (UG)-2020 held on 
13.09.2020 (Sunday) from 2.00 PM to 5.00 PM.  

In view of the hardships faced by the aspirants of NEET (UG)-2020 in making corrections in the particulars in 
the Online Application Form due to COVID- 19 epidemic, the National Testing Agency is once again providing 
the facility for making corrections in the particulars in the Online Application Form in the following fields 
only : 
 

• Mother’s Name • Father’s Name • Gender 

• Category • Person with Disability • State Code of Eligibility 

• Nationality  

 

It is brought to the notice of all the candidates of NEET (UG) -2020 that this facility for correction in the 
particulars in the Online Application Form is made operational on the website https://ntaneet.nic.in  from 
23/09/2020 to 30/09/2020*. The candidates are advised to visit the website and verify their particulars and 
make necessary corrections, if and wherever required in the above fields only. 
 

‘*’ Correction in the particulars in the Online Application Forms shall be accepted upto 05.00 PM and 

submission of fee (if applicable) up to 11.50 PM. 
 

In case, any additional fee payment becomes due because of the type of changes made, the requisite 

(additional) fee, if applicable, can be paid through Credit/Debit Card/ Net banking/UPI and PAYTM. The final 

changes/update in the online application form will be reflected only after the payment, in such cases. 
 

No change in the application form will be accepted through Fax/Application, including e-mail etc. The 

candidates are requested to undertake the correction(s) very carefully as it is the last chance of correction 

provided to the candidates. The candidates may also note that the e-mails sent by them earlier for 

correction may/may not have been accounted for in their Application Form. Hence, they are requested 

to verify their Application Form very carefully and themselves as it is the last chance of correction being 

provided to the candidates. 
 

The candidates and their parents are advised to keep visiting ntaneet.nic.in and www.nta.ac.in for latest 

updates. For further clarification related to NEET (UG)-2020, the candidates can also contact at 8700028512, 

8178359845, 9650173668, 9599676953, 8882356803. 

 
Dr. Sadhana Parashar 

(Senior Director, NTA) 
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